
GUS Pizza Day
Pre-Order Form

SECOND HALF OF THE YEAR
For 2.7.24 - 6.5.24 (16Wednesdays)

THIS FORM DUE : FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2

Please write your students’ name and grade (5-8th grades, please include
homeroom) and circle the number of slices per week and the corresponding
amount. ALL FORMS AND MONEY SHOULD BE RETURNED TO YOUR
HOMEROOM TEACHER. CASH or CHECK ONLY (made out to: Glen Urquhart
School, Memo: Pizza)

Student Name Grade/HR # Slices Amount
(HR if Gr. 5-8) (Per Week) ($2/slice)

1______________________________ _________ 1 $32
2 $64
3 $96
4 $128

2______________________________ _________ 1 $32
2 $64
3 $96
4 $128

3______________________________ _________ 1 $32
2 $64
3 $96
4 $128

Total enclosed: ____________

FORM DUE: FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2023
PROGRAM BEGINSWEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7

The fine print: Your child may still order pizza each Wednesday - simply continue to send in cash
Wednesday morning. Note that pizza money will not be refunded if, for any reason, your child
does not participate one week, either due to illness or school event, etc. Any proceeds will benefit
the YearBook Fund


